
                                    

 

 

 28th May 2021                    Term: Summer 1 Week Six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Ruby and Finley who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 

Congratulations  

Have a lovely half term, fingers crossed for some sunshine!  

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Gardening 

After the holiday (weather 
permitting) we will be busy in our outdoor area, 
planting, weeding and growing seeds. Please 
could you send in a carrier bag of NAMED 
clothes that you do not mind your child wearing 
when they are taking part in this activity e.g. 
jeans/trousers/leggings and a t-shirt. The clothes 
will be kept on your child’s peg to be used when 
needed. They will be sent home for washing if 
necessary. We have gardening gloves at school. 

Its’ been another fantastic half term. We 
are so proud of the children and their 
achievements. Thank you, as always, for 
your continued support at home. We have 
noticed how much speedier and confident 
the children are with their keyring words. 
We are trying to get the children out of the 
habit of ‘fredding’ them when they know 
them.  

Dates Ahead 

8th June – Reception class on entry vision and hearing screening checks. Information and 
permission for this was sent out before Christmas. 

21st June Sports Week (details to follow nearer the time) 

1st July – Reception Class visit to Runway visitors centre (details nearer the time) 

8th July - Reception class dress as a pirate day 

Lost Property 

 

As it is half term PE kits are once again coming 
home for washing, checking and naming if 
necessary. Please look out for missing items of 
PE kit that belong to Lola and Ben. They have 
to be somewhere and they are not at school and 
they are STILL missing. Oakley also has a missing 
jumper. All items are named. Many thanks. 

We started out with a visit from the 
wonderful ‘Zoo2U’. We’ve sent secret 
messages and investigated how having a 
good sense of smell is useful. We have 
practiced our dribbling, throwing, 
catching, sending and receiving skills with 
balls. We have continued to explore the 
seasons and travelled around the world 
with a fantastic assortment of ‘Show and 
Tell’ items.  


